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12 September 2011

The Research Director
Industry, Education, Training and Industrial Relations Committee

Email: ietir@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Research Director

Education and Training Legislation Amendment Bill

Griffith University endorses the clauses in the Bill that give Universities more flexibility
in dealing with lands they hold in trust.

Yours sincerely

Ian O'Connor
Vice Chancellor and President

Gold Coast Logan Mt Gravatt Nathan South Bank
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